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I oppose any further mandates towards the requirements to purchase and operate electric vehicles. If
the technology is sound and a viable alternative the market will embrace it and make it a capital
priority. The EV technology right now is not financially sound and has to be pushed by government
force. By forcing one technology you get rid of others that may be better. The market will find the
best option.
Infrastructure
There is not the infrastructure in place to put these requirements of 35% of vehicles sold by 2026.
The additional power requirements will come at night when houses need heat in Washington. The
problems California is having now with not enough power should be more than enough reason to
stop these requirements from moving forward.
Adoption of the Technology
People are moving into electric vehicles without these requirements. Let the transition grow
organically and newer technology is available. If forced the best technologies will not win out but
rather mass production.
I urge you to pause these requirements, we can be our own community and not follow California
into an emerging problem.


